
Board Report 
Brackett High School 
Date: 11-10-2005 
 
Enrollment: Brackett High School 
9th   grade 53  
10th grade 44 
11th grade 37 
12th grade 36 
Total HS 170 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy 
 
8th Grade 1 
9th   grade 3 
10th grade 4 
11th grade 8 
12th grade 1 
Total BEA 17 
 
Discipline Report: 
Total number of discipline referrals  
General misbehavior (talking, 
swearing, tardy etc.) 

7 

Skipping 1 
Fighting  
Possession of tobacco  
Public display of affection 2 
Off campus violation  
Transportation violation  
Possession of alcohol/drugs 1 (off campus over the 

holidays) 
Bullying  
 
Staff Development  
 
Louisa Stone/Cathy Lutz- Ruby 
Payne Conference  

January 14,15, 16 

Yolanda Rueda/Louisa 
StoneCATE Training- Austin 

January 31, February 1,2 

Francisca Hernandez- Region 
20 Math Workshop  

January 24 

Cathy Lutz-TAKS Workshop January 10,11 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Schedule of upcoming events:  
 
EVENT DATE 
Stock Show 1-13-06 
CPR and AED Training 1-17-06 
School Board Appreciation 
Month 

January  

Boder Patrol Outstanding 
Student Award 

January 20th 

 
Notable Highlights: 
 
Michael Stephenson has been nominated by State Senator Madla to be a “High 
School Aerospace Scholar”.  Michael will work in a rigorous online program this 
semester designed by NASA and upon completion will spend a week this summer in 
Houston participating in a program at NASA.   
 
Gabriella Schroeder was chosen for the Hugh O’brien Youth Leadership Award 
and will be attending the HOBY Leadership Seminar during the summer.  Meghann 
Davis was chosen as the alternate.  
 
9th Grade-  16 All A/AB for  Semester ,3 Perfect Attendance 
10th Grade- 15 All A/AB for Semester,4 Perfect Attendance 
11th Grade- 10 All A/AB for Semester,1 Perfect Attendance 
12th Grade-  8 All A/AB for Semester 
Total Grades 9-12- 49 All A/AB for Semester, 10 Perfect Attendance  
 
To date- 14 Seniors have been accepted by universities and 3 have decided upon 
military service.  
 
 
Principal’s General Narrative: 
 
We are excited about the achievements we made in the 2005 and are looking 
forward to 2006.  I and all the members of the high school appreciate the 
time, effort, and wisdom that school board members give on our behalf.  We 
recognize that without the great leadership from the school board and Mrs. 
Renken our direction of continued and greater success would not be 
possible.   


